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   The Oregon Senate would do well to NOT impose this override of the historically 

successful professional wildife managers in the state of Oregon. 

 

Science-based wildlife management should NOT be delegated to the whim of a 

select segment of society, no matter what their intent should be, or how attractive the 

language that is used.  

   Under no circumstances would the public ignore the scienced-based management 

of wildlife. A parallel would be to allow for some sort of public vote of a whimsical 

nature to define how the road engineers should build highway bridges, or test and 

alter the public drinking water.  

 

 

Dave Hastings  


